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Virtual Parent 

Consultations  

Since this charity is close to all our 

hearts we are hoping to pull out all 

the stops in terms of raising        

awareness and funds. 

 

BDFA Fundraising Event 

‘13 in whatever way to raise 13k 

for Awareness Day’  

(13 because there are 13 types of 

Battens disease.) 

 

Let’s see what we can do to support 

the BDFA raising 13K!  

 

On the 9th June all the pupils in 

school will be completing a          

sponsored 13 obstacle relay. 

(Children to come dressed in         

orange/sports wear and trainers.)  

 

After school, staff will be taking part 

in  walk/jog/run around Wickersley 

from 3:45pm to 5pm.  (We will let you 

know the route we will be taking 

when it is finalised.)  

 

We have set up a Just Giving Page 

see the link below, please donate 

what you can and let other people 

know about it: 

Thank you in advance for your  

support.  

Don’t forget that this 

week we have     

organised our virtual 

parents meetings.  

 

The meetings are 

being held after school on Tuesday 

and Thursday.  

 

You should now have received your 

meeting link and all the information 

to support you accessing the    

meeting at your given appointment 

time.   

 

Please, contact the school office if 

you haven’t received this              

information.   

 

Could we politely suggest that if 

you haven’t read through the    

information and tried to access the 

Google meeting that you do before 

your meeting so we can support 

you?  If you need any help phone 

the school office before 4pm.    

 

When you click the link on the night 

the class teacher will let you into 

the virtual meeting as soon as the 

previous meeting has finished.   

Battens Disease 

Awareness Day  
We would like to 

say a huge 

thank you to our 

PTA who  

organised the 

Class Coin  

Challenge and 

all the parents/

carers who  

donated money.  

 

An amazing 

£801.58 was 

raised during this 

challenge!  

 

All the money raised will be spent on 

pupils at our school.  

 

If you would like to support the PTA, 

please contact Diane Sanderson in 

the school office.      

PTA 

Half Term 

Gold Awards 
A huge WELL 

DONE to   

Macey-Rae 

Marshall  

 

and  

 

Sophie Alcock 

who have both 

achieved their 

gold award on 

Mathletics.   

 

 

 

Keep up the fantastic work  

everyone!  

 

This is the last week before the half 

term holiday.   

 

Our school is 

closed next 

week and will 

re-open on 

Monday 7th 

June.   

 

Enjoy the break!  

https://www.justgiving.com/
WickersleyNorthfieldPrimary 
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